
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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June 2021

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
Wednesday 23rd June
LEAVERS PARTY

Friday 25th June
KEY WORKER FOREST SCHOOL SESSIONS

 (Smaller party day)
Friday 16th July

FINAL DAY FOR TERM TIME CHILDREN

Next month we will be saying goodbye to one of our lovely 
members of staff Mari our lunchtime assistant who will be 
retiring!  We wish Mari a very happy retirement!

FISHERFIELD 
CHILDCARE 
TURNED 25
The children had a fantastic time 
celebrating 25 years of Fisherfield 
with a different theme each day, we 
have had a baking competition, a 
farm yard day, a ‘silver’ robot day, 
and party days! We have loved 
sharing photographs across the 
company and seeing all of the 
fantastic activities everyone has 
been up to.

We have enjoyed dancing, baking cakes, playing with balloons, 
robot yoga, planting, making party hats and lots, lots more!

Over the next 2 months we will be saying goodbye to our 
oldest children in the nursery- we have started our 

transition process making contact with our schools and 
hope to have a socially distanced school readiness 

workshop with our parents to answer any questions you 
may have.


